From: Crane Anne NN

Sent: 15 February 2016 20:26
To: Chug, Josleen; Planning
Subject: Camley Bridge

Your ref; 2016/0288/P
Our ref; 16/0382

Camley Bridge, Camley Street and Wharf Road Viaduct, London N1C
Thank you for consulting TfL on these bridge details. Having considered the

submission and taking account of the prior discussions as the details were worked
up TfL has no strategic transport objections to their approval.

Regards

Anne Crane

Area Manager Borough Planning Transport for London

9th Floor Windsor House. 42 - 50 Victoria St, London SW1H OTL
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